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AAFA ACTION #86

Fall 2009

2009 Meeting attendees were as follows:

LaDonna Alford TX
Richard Wayne Alford TX
Norma Earle A. [dom TN
Don & Joan Alford FL
Deloris A. & Jim Bitting LA
Faith D. Yarborough SC
Doris Ross Johnston TX
Laura Tuffnell CA

Peggy & Walter Schuster TX
Hannah Hughes TX
Caroline Cluiss TX

Patricia B. Smith MS

Lynn D. & Jim Shelley MO
Janice & John Smith TX
Michael Philip Idom TN
Janet Alford Hemby TX
Mary Alford Yarborough SC
Leon S. Yarborough SC
Jonnie & Wilmer Crum TX
Max R. & Earline Alford TX
Samantha Kay Alford TX
Rosemary Lynn S. Hughes TX
Jonathan Cluiss TX

Vesta G. Bowden TX

Mildred Joana Brock Breeland MS Marie Bateman LA

James E. & Delfina Alford MS
Ramona A. Darden TX

Joe G. & Betty Alford TX
Jessie M. Adams OK

Lloyd Brockstruck TX

Alleen Strainger TX

Wayne Alford TX

Carol Bateman McCoy LA
Ronnie Young TX

Earl & Pauline Alford MS
Linda J. “Lynn” Bennett CA
Ron Evans TX

Sally & Butch Wilson TX
Robert & Nell Steele TX

Maxine H. Alford TX

Walt Smith TX

Robert D. & Gail Alford TX
Carolyn A. & Will Saunders TX
Reginald Alford SC

Kenneth M. & Darlene Alford TX
Frieda Roberta Peachey CA
Doris O. A. Vetri NJ

Linda C. Pound TX

Aaron Cluiss TX

Susan & Paul Cluiss TX
Geraldine “Jerry” S. Alford MS
Lorraine Alford Mabus LA
Helen W. & Bob Steele CO
Alicia Houston PA

Evelyn Mistich LA

Helen Alford Brisco TX
Lawrence Porter TX

Norman & Carolyn Alford TX

Thanks to each who attended, we hope to see you next year in (Somewhere) Louisiana for our 2010
Alford Reunion. For those who missed this years meeting and fun, please consider joining us next year.

Watch for the announcement.

(Continued from page 3, Treasurer’s Report)

The one item DNA Miscellaneous Income - while it says we have received only $9.00 we have almost

$300.00 in the bank cash balance.

The item Misc Exp: Box Rent - this is for a mailing box in Missouri $143.00 and the storage of photos in

safety boxes in Texas $300.00.

If there are any other questions, please inquire and I will try to answer to the best of my knowledge.

Thanks to Evelyn Mistich for her great job 1n processing meeting income and registration. Evelyn is also
my backup for the treasurer accounts.

Wishing you all a healthy and great 2010.

Doris Alford Vetn
AAFA Treasurer




